
RBPS School Council Meeting 
Wednesday, April 30, 2025 (6:00 p.m.)  
In person and Zoom 

 

 School Report - Tracey Mark, Shawna Holman, Gerry-Lynn McCann 

1. Enrollment (Tracey) 

Our current enrollment is 460 students. 

 

2. Budget (Tracey) 

a. Option Fees 

- $3,000.00 (down from over $4,426.00)   

b. Grade 2-4 Agenda Fees 

- $90.00 is outstanding 

 

3. Athletics (Shawna) 

a. Grades 3/4 Swan City Soccer.  Huge thank you to Mrs. Sherk, Mike McLeod and Christopher Martin. These 

parents are coaching three teams over two weekend day tournaments. Mrs. Roberts is coaching the 

teams during recess break. This is a six-week program. 

b. Badminton wrapping up started. Brian Sherk, practices 2 times a week, with the help of Jenny Nichol 1/3 of 

students played in the competitive playdown, and 2/3 in the consolation play downs. We have three 

students that have qualified for zones in Beaverlodge this weekend.  

 

4. Swan City Rotary Club Excellence in Education (Tracey) 

The school has nominated Abbey Cleland  for the Rotary’s Excellence in Education Award.  Abbey exemplifies 

service above self, consistently going beyond expectations to support students, staff, and families. She shows 

her genuine compassion and goal to enrich our school community. Abbey lives the Rotary 4-Way Test daily, 

making a meaningful difference in the lives of others. 

 

5. Upcoming Dates (Gerry-Lynn) 

 


